
From: Diane Gillis 
Sent: Tuesday, August 25, 2020 12:41 PM 
To: Clerks <Clerks@burnaby.ca> 
Cc: Zeinabova, Blanka <Blanka.Zeinabova@burnaby.ca> 
Subject: Request to appear before Mayor & Council September 14, 2020 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account 
information or account password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to 
phishing@burnaby.ca 

Greetings  
I would like to appear before the City of Burnaby Mayor & Council at the Monday, September 
14, 2020 council meeting to share information regarding activity related to the City of Burnaby 
5970 Beresford Warming Centre and seek to ensure those coming to and staying at the warming 
centre are receiving the best services and support and those living and working in the 
surrounding community are enjoying and prospering in the community. 
With appreciation for all working on behalf of so many of us in Burnaby 
Diane Gillis 
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Copied to:
  City Manager
  Dir. Corporate Services
  Dir. Engineering
  Dir. Parks, Recreation and Cultural Services
  Dir. Planning and Building
  Dir. Public Safety and Community Services
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